





## Revision for terms 2 and 3

# English skills worksheets G9

الفصلين الدراسيين الثانى والثالث

# The academic year(2019-2018)

			::::2	8
مَهَارَاتُ الْفَصْلِ الدِّرَاسِي الثَّالِث		مَهَارَاتُ الْفَصْلِ الدِّرَاسِي الثَّانِي		
Grammar	1	Grammar	1	
Vocabulary	2	Vocabulary	2	Ī
Writing	3	Writing	3	Ī
Reading Comprehension	4	Reading Comprehension	4	Ī
	5		5	
	6		6	
	7		7	
	8		8	
	9		9	
	10		10	

Principal: Sahar Imam

رؤية المدرسة : مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> للفكر والأداء والمخرجات E mail: <u>info@ampss.ae</u> www.shk.ampss.ae روية المعاربة المعاربة والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن رويد المعاربة المعاربة والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن





Read the following text:
--------------------------

Very few professions today offer such a range of specialities and career paths as nursing, but it involves hard work and demands commitment. What a qualified nurse focuses on is the patient, not simply the condition he or she may be suffering from but the needs and anxieties it may generate, including the pressures on family and friends. The place you work in may be a hospital ward or clinic. The area you specialise in could be intensive care, theatre and recovery, cancer care or care of older people, or it could be visiting people at home or attached to a local health centre. What makes nursing such a challenge is the diversity of situations you will have to respond to. The patients you will be working with may be old or young, with chronic illnesses or acute illnesses and injuries. The team you will be part of includes doctors, physiotherapists, anaesthetists, pharmacists, dieticians and others. It is a demanding job with serious responsibilities. In return, you have the satisfaction of knowing that you make a real difference in reducing suffering and promoting the health of people in your care.

#### **Exercise 1: True/False Statements**

-A nurse must concentrate only on the patient's illness. (	)	G.
-Nursing requires a high level of dedication. ( )		
-There many areas a nurse can specialise in. (	)	6
-In a hospital the theatre is where surgical operations are done. (	)	
-Nurses always work in the same place. (	)	
-A chronic illness is a medical condition that lasts over a long period of tim	e. (	•
-An acute illness is one that is brief, severe and quickly comes to a crisis.	(	)
A nurse does not need to be able to work in a team.	(	)
	,	111

رؤية المدرسة : مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> لفكر والأداء والمخرجات E mail: <u>info@ampss.ae</u> والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن رسالة المدرسة: أداء مؤسسي متطور يضمن الجودة في المخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن







#### **Exercise 2: Exposed Cloze**

<u>Use the correct word or expression from the list below to fill in the gaps in the sentences.</u>

acute - chronic - commitment - dietician - theatre	
1-She is very well qualified, but I don't think she has muchwork.	to her
2-The patient had suffered fromarthritis for a long time.	
3-Thetold him to lose weight.	
4-She was suffering fromappendicitis.	
5-She was taken to thefor an appendectomy.	

### **Exercise 3: Transformation**

Fill in the gap in sentence B so that it means the same as sentence A.

#### **Explanation:**

Omission of the Conjunction 'that' and of Relative Pronouns.

The conjunction 'that' is often omitted in English, especially in short simple sentences. For example:

The doctor said that it was urgent. The doctor said it was urgent.

The Relative Pronouns WHO and WHOM (people), WHICH (things) and THAT (people or things) can also be omitted:

a. if they are the object of the verb in the subordinate clause.

#### For example:

- The book (which/that) I bought yesterday is very good.
  - The patient (whom/that) she treated was suffering from bronchitis.







a. if they are used after a preposition. In this case the preposition is placed at the end of the subordinate clause.

#### For example:

- The book about which I told you is very good. ---> The book I told you about is very good.
- The doctor with whom she works is very strict. ---> The doctor she works with is very strict.

(Note: the relative pronoun	'that' cannot be	used after a	preposition).
-----------------------------	------------------	--------------	---------------

<ul><li>1-A. A nurse must focus on the patient, not just the condition from which the patient is suffering.</li><li>B. A nurse must focus on the patient, not just the condition the patient is suffering</li></ul>
2-A. The place in which you work may be a hospital ward or a clinic.  B. The place you workmay be a hospital ward or a clinic.
3-A. The area you specialise in could be intensive care or theatre work.  B. The area inyou specialise could be intensive care or theatre work.
<b>4-</b> A. Nursing presents a great variety of challenges to which you will have to respond. B. Nursing presents a great variety of challenges you will have to respond
<b>5-</b> A. The patients you will be working with may be old or young.  B. The patients withyou will be working may be old or young.
<b>6-</b> A. The team of which you will be part includes doctors, physiotherapists and other specialists.  B. The team you will be partincludes doctors, physiotherapists and other specialists.
7-A. There are many areas in which a nurse can specialise.  B. There are many areas a nurse can specialise.

رؤية المدرسة: مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن





#### **Exercise 4: Exposed Cloze**

Use the correct word or expression from the list below to fill in the gaps in the sentences.

after - baby - broken - children - closely - injury - minds – over scared

share

Children's Nursing can take you from intensive care of a new-born	.with
breathing problems to looking after a six-foot-tall adolescent whose leg has	
beenin a soccer match. Children are not just mini-adu	ılts:
their bodies andwork in different ways. The onset of symptometric symptometri	ms
can be sudden and extreme. Becauseare still growing	ງ, the
impact of the illness oron their development has to be ta	aken
into account, and because they are young they may be	
moreor confused by what is happening to them. Child	dren
have parents and brothers and sisters who are all involved in different ways.	C
Children's Nurses workwith patients' families as part	of
the caring process and oftentheir nursing skills with the	
child's parents or whoever would normally lookthem at home	e. 📑
Your job is to give the child's carers the confidence and ability to carry on with the	eir
caring role, knowing when to stand back and when to	
takeif necessary.	

#### Read the following text:

#### **Blind Student Enters Nursing Program**

Melissa Resnick has been blind since birth. She has always dreamed of becoming a nurse, and now with the help of the National Federation of the Blind she will have her chance at Nassau Community College in Garden City, N.Y.

Marc Maurer, President of NFB, hopes that Ms. Resnick will inspire other young blind men and women to aspire to become nurses. The NFB helped Ms. Resnick by providing information on how other non-sighted individuals have used alternative measures and techniques to complete their medical or other healthcare studies. Nassau considered their reports and admitted Ms. Resnick. She began her studies in

رؤية المدرسة : مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> للمعارف والمخرجات E mail: <u>info@ampss.ae</u> والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن رسالة المدرسة: أداء مؤسسي متطور يضمن الجودة في المخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن





January 2005.

Melissa already holds a Bachelor's Degree in biology from the State University of New York at Albany. Although the university tried to discourage her from such a program because of her sight issues, Melissa proved she could not only succeed, but she graduated with honors. She went on to obtain her Master's degree in biopsychology for Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute. Now she will pursue her dream of becoming a nurse. "It has been my lifelong dream to become a nurse and I have worked very hard to get here," said Melissa Resnick. "I purposely took difficult courses in school and volunteered at a hospital just to be overqualified for nursing school. I am confident that I will succeed and I thank Nassau Community College for giving me this opportunity."

#### **Exercise 5: Selections**

#### Interview Melissa. Choose the correct question, A or B

- 1-A How long you have been blind, Melissa?
  - B How long have you been blind, Melissa?
- 2-A- Why do you want to be a nurse?
  - B- Why do you want to be nurse?
- 3- A- Did help you the NFB?
  - B- Did the NFB help you?
- 4-A- When began you your nursing studies?
  - B- When did you begin your nursing studies?
- 5- A- You have already got a degree in biology, haven't you?
  - B- You have already got a degree in biology, don't you?
- 6-A- Why did New York State University try to discourage you?
  - B- Why have New York State University tried to discourage you?
- 7-A- What did you say them?
  - B- What did you tell them?
- 8- A- What assistive technology do you usually use when you study?
  - B- What assistive technology usually do you use when you study?

رؤية المدرسة : مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> لفكر والأداء والمخرجات E mail: <u>info@ampss.ae</u> والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن رسالة المدرسة: أداء مؤسسي متطور يضمن الجودة في المخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن







#### Read the following text:

The School of Nursing offers approximately 350 places a year in the specialities of adult, child, learning disability and mental health nursing. The School is multi-sited and has teaching facilities in all the district general hospitals it uses for practical experience, so that while some of the academic components of your nursing programme are based in the school's central facilities, you will also be able to follow your studies closer to where you undertake your practice.

The current Diploma programme is full-time (45 weeks per year), organised over three years with almost equal hours spent in theoretical study and on practical experience. The first eighteen months is common to all students. This is followed by specialisation in your chosen branch of nursing. You are allowed two attempts to achieve the required standard of theory and of practice in each module. On successful completion of the programme, you will be eligible to register as a nurse and will be awarded the Diploma in Higher Education (Nursing Studies). Entry Requirements: Please contact the College for details.





## **Exercise 6: Selections**

#### Ch

00	ose th	e correct answer	
1.	a. <sup>©</sup> b. <sup>©</sup> c. <sup>©</sup>	The School of Nursing offers more than 350 places a year.  The School of Nursing offers less than 350 places a year.  The School of Nursing offers more or less 350 places a year.	
2.	a. ° b. ° c. °	The School offers several nursing specialites. The School offers only one nursing speciality. The School offers two nursing specialities.	
3.	a. Count count b. C	'Multi-sited' means that the school has interesting views over the ryside.  'Multi-sited' means that the school has facilities in different places.  'Multi-sited' means that the school is built on different levels.	計畫 計畫
4.	a. <sup>()</sup>	Students have two months holiday per year. Students have more than two months holiday per year.	
	c. °	Students have less than two months holiday per year.	Ċ
5.	a. ° b. ° c. °	You can specialise after the first year and a half. You can specialise from the beginning. You can specialise after you finish the first three years.	
6.	a. ° b. °	You can take the exam for each module as often as you like.  You can only attempt each module once.  If you don't pass a module the first time, you can try once more	111111

الله المدرسة: أداء مؤسسي منطور يضمن الجودة في المخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن





- 7. a. To be accepted on the course you need to have a university degree.
  - b. The text doesn't say what the entry requirements are.
  - c. C Entry requirements are not very strict.

?

## **Exercise 7: Exposed Cloze**

Fill the gaps in the following text with a suitable preposition

in - in - of - of - on - over - to - to - with

Our nursing recruitment agency places nurses from
all the world into long term nursing jobs
suited their specialty. So if you have
experience theatre nursing, mental health
nursing, intensive care nursing, pediatrics, or any other
kind nursing, then we can certainly help 🧦
you. The service is free and oneour
consultants will contact you receipt of your
application. Due the large number of
applications we receive, we tend to deal
applications that have a CV first. Please send us your
CV/Resume with your application order to
speed up the process, as our clients will need to see it prior 🧜
an interview date being set.

روية المدرسة : مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> بوينتمي الفكر والأداء والمخرجات E mail: <u>info@ampss.ae</u> رائدة في المخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن





#### Grammar

- A) Complete the following exercises with adjective or adverb form of the words.
- **1. That pit-bull looks ----- (angry)**
- 2. She spoke----- (quiet)
- 3. Erica listened to her mother -.--- (careful)
- 4. Mary makes----- mistakes. (Careless)
- 5. Children grow ----- (quick)
- **6.** He is very ----- today. (happy)
- 7. it's raining ----- (heavy)
- 8. Morgan was ------ hurt in a car accident. (Serious)
- 9. His situation was very ----- (serious)
- 10. She wears ----- dress this day. (beautiful )



B- Choose the correct answer of the following exercises  1. I tennis every Sunday morning. playing play am playing am play	
2. Don't make so much noise. Noriko to study fo	r
her ESL test!	
try	n
tries	
tried	
is trying	
3. Jun-Sik his teeth before breakfast every	7
morning.	
will cleaned	at
is cleaning cleans	<b>e</b>
clean	
<u>Cican</u>	
4. Sorry, she can't come to the phone. She a bath!	C h
is having	
having	
have	
has	A

رؤية المدرسة: مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات 025858760 Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> بوينتمي الفكر والأداء والمخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن





5.	many times every winter in Frankfurt.	
	It snows	
	It snowed	
	It is snowing	
	It is snow	
<b>6.</b>	How many students in your class from	
Ko	rea?	
	comes	
	come	AB
	came	ANI
	are coming	M
1	7. Weather report: "It's seven o'clock in Frankfurt and	<b>.d</b>
	·''	n
	there is snow	9.5
	it`s snowing	
	it snows	<b>a</b>
	it snowed	Ð۳
8.	Babies when they are hungry.	
	cry	at
	cries	
	cried	
	are crying	S
9.	Jane: "Whatin the evenings?"	
Ma	ry: "Usually I watch TV or read a book."	h
	you doing	
	you do	
	do you do	01
	are you doing	
F mail	ة : مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات  info@ampss ae — www.shk.ampss ae — Tel: 025858621 / 025858760	ة بة المدرسا

رسالة المدرسة: أداء مؤسسي متطور يضمن الجودة في المخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن





عام التسامح	-
10. Jane: "What?"	
Mary: "I'm trying to fix my calculator."	
you doing	
you do	
do you do	
are you doing	
11 .Janeher blue jeans today, but usually she wears a	à
skirt or a dress.	
wears	
wearing	VAN
wear	
is wearing	8
12. I think Ia new calculator. This one does not we	ork 🖺
properly any more.	
needs	Cli
needed	<b>a</b>
need	Pr
am needing	
	at
	S





## Comprehension

### Famous Amos Cookies

#### **By: Sue Peterson**

Wallace (Wally) Amos was born in Florida in 1937. In the 1970s, Wally founded the Famous Amos Chocolate Chip Cookie Corporation. His company did very well. People liked the chocolate chip cookies and people liked how excited Wally was about the cookies he was selling. When Wally was little, his family was very poor. He did not have bus money so he walked 4 miles to school and walked 4 miles back home every day. After his parents got divorced, Amos went to live with his Aunt Dellain New York City. His aunt loved to cook and she always made him special chocolate chip cookies. Wally dropped out of high school to join the army and he earned his high school degree while serving in the army. After he completed his work in the army, he attended secretarial school to learn shorthand, typing, and accounting skills. He worked in the stockroom stocking the shelves of a department store in New York and later in a mailroom in a company. Another job Wally had was to help a famous musician try to get music jobs.

Wally began baking chocolate chip cookies using a recipe similar to his aunt's recipe. He borrowed money from his friends and opened a small shop in California. The Famous Amos Cookie Company started. Soon he began to make money. Within the first two years that the company store was open, he was baking six tons of cookies a week and taking in over \$4,000,000 in sales each year. He sold his company to the Bass Brothers of Fort Worth, Texas, and his cookies were soon found in grocery stores and vending machines all across the United States. In 1992, Wally started a new cookie company called The Uncle No name Cookie Company that made five different kinds of cookies. Each bag of cookies also had a recipe for lemonade on the bag. He added this recipe to the cookie bag because Wally wanted his customers to know that, "...if life hands them a lemon, they can turn it into lemonade". This expression means that if things happen that seem not to be so good at the time that later these things can actually turn into something good. Then Wally Amos rejoined the first cookie company to work on sales. He wanted the Famous Amos Cookie Company to return to the market. He also wanted this company to sell some new flavors of cookies besides the popular chocolate chip cookie, to add graphics to the packaging, and to work on new national advertising to attract more customers. Wally has spent time as a literacy volunteer of America and he has given money to a special program called "Cities in Schools" which helps students stay in school. Wally Amos is best known for his enjoyment in making cookies and for making so many possibilities out of his life.

رؤية المدرسة : مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات 025858760 Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> رؤية المدرسة : مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن



#### Reading the previous passage and answer the questions below:

- 1. Amos\_worked many places in his lifetime before becoming famous and selling his cookies. Which is not one of the places he worked?
- a. department store
- b. mailroom
- c. factory
- 2. When Amos started a second company, why did he add a lemonade recipe to each bag of cookies?
- a. He liked lemonade.
- b. He thought the customers would be thirsty.
- c. He wanted the customers to get a good deal.
- d. He wanted the customers to know that in life if they are given a lemon, it can be turned into lemonade.
- 3. According to the text, there were three things that helped the new cookies sell. What were those three things?
- a. different kinds of cookies
- b. new graphics on the packaging
- c. free samples at grocery stores
- d. new national advertising
- 4. According to the text, Amos spent time as a literacy volunteer. He helped teach others to read and write. How do you feel Amos felt about volunteering?
- a. embarrassed
- b. angry
- c. scared
- d. excited
- 5- Definitions (Write the meaning of each word as it is used in the text.)
- 1. borrowed
- 2. flavored
- 3. possibilities
- 6. Some of you might have heard the expression that "...If life gives you lemons, make lemonade." In your own words, explain what this moons

this means.----

رؤية المدرسة: مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> رؤية المدرسة: مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلى ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن







## Writing

1- Write a postcard telling your friend about a bad day:	
-explain the situation	
- describe what you wish had /hadn't happened	
	111111
	10.71
	1111111
2- Write an email to your cousin explaining why you wish they had	d come to visit
Dubai with you .	
	<u> </u>
	<del></del>
	1 - 2 - 2 - 2
	11111

رؤية المدرسة: مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> www.shk.ampss.ae والمخرجات E mail: <u>info@ampss.ae</u> olice of the page of the pa







3- Write a summary about a job in tourism
19191
4- Imagine you are going to stay in one of these environments for one week.
Which you will choose and what the things that you are going to take with you and
why you choose this environment .write a paragraph explaining your decision
way you enouse this environment thritte a paragraph enplanning your accession







### **Vocabulary**

#### Match to make phrases 1-Keep break Take stress Get a in touch Be under time Find the part in Take a chance Complete the phrases with the words in the box: A problem - proud - my thoughts- a difficulty - effort a common goal – an announcement 1-Make -----2-Feel-----Team-----3-4-Face ------overcome-----5-Share-----6-7-Work towards -----Write meaningful sentences of the following words: 3-Nightmare:-----Convince :----full-time :----luxury:-----Ultimate:-----Dependent :-----

رؤية المدرسة : مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> بوينتمي الفكر والأداء والمخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن

0

رؤية المدرسة : مؤسسة تعليمية رائدة في الفكر والأداء والمخرجات 025858760 Tel: 025858621 / 025858760 <u>www.shk.ampss.ae</u> بويتمي الفكر والأداء والمخرج ويحقق الشراكة في المجتمع المحلي ليؤهل جيلاً يملك المعارف والمهارات والقيم، وينتمي للوطن